OIA21-1156

1 November 2021

Victoria Muninn fyi-request-17006-d2ec7f4b@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Victoria Muninn

Thank you for your email of 2 October 2021 requesting information and documents relating the 'Behavioural Insights Team'. Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA).

You requested

"Please provide all communications with the Wellington and London offices of the Behavioural Insights Team since the 2017 general election. Please also include any and all strategy documents, discussion papers, and meeting notes from the beginning of that period up until the present."

The Ministry for Primary Industries have searched for all communications with the Behavioural Insights Team for the time frame you have stated. However, we have not located anything in our database, therefore your request is declined under section 18(g) of the OIA - that the information requested is not held by the department.

I trust the information provided is of assistance. Should you have any concerns with this response, I would encourage you to raise these with the Ministry for Primary Industries at Official.InformationAct@mpi.govt.nz. Alternatively, you are advised of your right to also raise any concerns with the Office of the Ombudsman. Contact details are: Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143 or at info@ombudsman.parliament.nz.

Yours sincerely

Michelle Morehu

Director, Government Services